
 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

For those of you who will be returning next year we look forward to working with 
you again and for those of you who will be leaving Caverstede, we have enjoyed 
getting to know you and your children. On behalf of the staff and Governing 
Board of the Centre, we wish all of your children every success and happiness in 
their future.  

My very best wishes to you all – have a lovely summer. 

Debbie Hayes 

Head Teacher 

Last day of term 

Thursday 20th July 

We will be holding a small presentation in the    

classrooms of the children’s Learning Journals. You 

are welcome to come along at either 11am or 2.30pm 

to see this and join in some farewell songs! 

Please Help 

Ofsted Parent View gives you an opportunity to let 
us know what you think about your child’s school.  

Thank you to those of you who have already 
signed up  and completed the survey at home or in 
the café.   

We would appreciate it if you could register on the 
website and add your thoughts.  

When a school has their Ofsted inspection, they 
look at the  comments left on Parent View which 
adds to the inspection report. It is also sometimes 
used by potential parents to see what current       
parents think of the school. It is quick to use! 

Please visit via this site;  

www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk. 

There will also be the opportunity again to        
complete the survey in the café before the end of 
term with log-in details provided. Please keep a 
check on when we will be doing this. 

2017 

We will be awarding certificates to 

those children who have had 100%  

attendance over this academic year. 

These will be  given out in the      

classrooms along with the Learning 

Journals on the last day of term. 



 

 

Lost property 

Before the last day of term, please     

remember to check for any lost         

property; clothes etc. left on your child’s 

classroom peg, check the pigeonholes and 

anything else left in the classrooms. 

Library books 

If you have borrowed any library books over 
the year and still have them at home, could 
you please remember to bring them back in 
to nursery before the end of term. 

Thank you. 

BookStart Treasure packs; As part of the Book Start programme, we will be giving out the 

packs to all  3 year olds at the end of term. Some children may have already received theirs 

last year if they returned to nursery for their second year  in September last year. 

Changes at Caverstede 

Melanie Robinson, Centre Cook, is leaving Caverstede after 15 years hard work. Mel came 

to work at Caverstede in  2002 and over the years developed the catering provision into the 

wonderful offer that it is. Unfortunately due to budget cuts we can no longer afford to       

subsidise Lunch Club and so it will be closing at the end of the academic year.  We all wish 

Mel all the best for the future. 
 

Naomi Cumberland, current class teacher in the Ladybird class is returning to University to 

study. Luckily for us she will have two days available each week to work at Caverstede.  So 

from September Naomi will be leading the Buzzy Bee class for two days each week.  
 

We are also saying goodbye to Sandra Griffiths from the Butterfly class and Marian 

Butcher from Buzzy Bees. We wish them both the best for the future. 
 

From September you may notice a change to the Buzzy Bee classroom. Over the summer 

the wall between the classroom and the Multi Purpose room is being removed to make it a  

larger room.  The kitchen area is being changed into a children’s bathroom, so there will be 

more toilets in the classroom.  
 

As always some staff will be moving rooms in September. The teachers leading the rooms will 

be: Katy Coles and Naomi Cumberland in the Buzzy Bee classroom, Emily Wiseman in the 

Butterfly Classroom and Hannah Pilling in the Ladybird Classroom. 
 

For added security, from September we will be locking the main entrance door during the day. 

The door will be unlocked 10 minutes before each session. If you wish to access the building 

at any other time please ring the door bell. 


